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March 2016

Dear Parent / Carer

Statutory Inspection of Anglican & Methodist Schools SIAMS

It is my pleasure to commend to you the SIAMS report for the school your child/children attend. All Church of England schools are inspected under statute as set out in Section 48 of the Education Act 2005.

A SIAMS inspection takes place within five years of the last inspection. The inspection is designed to assess four key aspects of effectiveness as a Church school:

Meeting the needs of all learners
Collective Worship
Religious Education
Leadership and Management

The grades are: outstanding; good; satisfactory; inadequate.

The school has been judged to be Good.

The quality of the educational experience of the learners and the standards achieved is at the heart of the inspection process.

I hope you find this report valuable in understanding how effective the school is as a Church of England school, what it does well and how it can further improve.

Yours sincerely
[image: ]
Canon Derek Holbird
Diocesan Director of Education

	Note from the school: We are very pleased with the report which shows an improvement since the previous SIAMS inspection in 2013. However we will not be complacent and remain committed to school improvement. The identified areas for improvement will be addressed in our current School Development Plan. 


[image: ]						[image: ]
Headteacher						Chair of Governors
Guildford Diocese Education Dept, The Education Centre, The Cathedral, Guildford  GU2 7UP
T: 01483 540 423    				www.cofeguildford.org.uk
The Guildford Diocesan Board of Finance is a registered charity (248245) and a company limited by guarantee (225289)
image3.emf

image1.tiff




image2.jpeg
J-> Kad&q_pe,




image4.jpeg
Diocese of

Guildford

THE CHURCH OF ENGLAND




